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Supplement to 8-3
Subject

Principles Regarding a Proposed Water Management Partnership with the Friant Water Users Authority

Description

At its July 10, 2000 meeting, the Water Planning and Resources Committee approved the staff recommendation
with the following amendment:

On Attachment 1, Page 1, Partnership Principle Number 2 is revised to read:

The Partnership will  may explore, evaluate, and develop infrastructure improvements and/or programs that will
improve surface water and groundwater supply reliability and affordability for the Authority's members.
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